
 

May 27, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Property Owner, Business or Tenant: 

 

Re: Off-leash Dog Beach Discovery Session 

 

The City of Kelowna is exploring the possibility of four new off-leash dog beaches and one off-

leash dog park. These areas were selected based on the results from the statistically valid 

survey. Please see the attached map for the area of consideration near you.  

 

We would like to invite you to attend a discovery session for this potential off-leash dog 

beach. This discovery session is for residents and property owners in the neighbourhood 

around Lake Avenue Beach Access to provide feedback and an opportunity to identify 

potential concerns.  

 

Representatives from the City of Kelowna and consultants will be on hand to collect feedback 

and answer questions.  

 

Date:   Wednesday, June 8 

Time:   4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

Location:  Lake Avenue Beach Access, 128 McTavish Avenue 

 

If you are unable to attend the discovery session, you are encouraged to get involved by 

viewing information boards, and providing your feedback online at getinvolved.kelowna.ca 

from June 7 until June 28.   

 

There will also be a community session with information about all potential locations on June 

15 from 4 to 6:30 p.m. in Kerry Park, 1480 Mill Street.  

 

All proposed off-leash areas are subject to community input, Council approval and budget 

approval.   

 

For more information about dog parks and the public engagement process, including the 

results of the statistically valid survey, visit kelowna.ca/parks.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Robert Parlane, Architect AIBC 

Park and Building Planning Manager 

City of Kelowna 



 

Proposed Location: Lake Avenue Beach Access 



 

May 27, 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Business Owner or Manager: 

 

Re: Off-leash Dog Beach & Park Discovery Session 

 

The City of Kelowna is exploring the possibility of four new off-leash dog beaches and one off-

leash dog park: Cedar Avenue Beach Access, Lake Avenue Access, Poplar Point Drive Beach 

Access, “mini” beach near the Sails Plaza and Munson Pond Park.  These areas were selected 

based on the results from the statistically valid survey.  

 

We would like to invite you to attend a discovery session for these potential off-leash dog 

beaches and park. The discovery session is for all residents and businesses to provide 

feedback as well as an opportunity to identify potential concerns and look at possible 

solutions.  

 

Representatives from the City of Kelowna and consultants will be on hand to collect feedback 

and answer questions.  

 

Date:   Wednesday, June 15 

Time:   4:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 

Location:  Kerry Park, 1480 Mill Street 

 

If you are unable to attend the discovery session, you are encouraged to get involved by 

viewing information boards, and providing your feedback online at getinvolved.kelowna.ca 

from June 7 until June 28.   

 

All proposed off-leash areas are subject to community input, Council approval and budget 

approval.   

 

For more information about dog parks and the public engagement process, including the 

results of the statistically valid survey, visit kelowna.ca/parks.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Parlane, Architect AIBC 

Park and Building Planning Manager 

City of Kelowna 

 


